From: suvarna shirsat I

Sent: 13 October 2022 13:09

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application reference 2022/3705/P
Hi Elaine

This is with reference to the captioned planning application | am a resident of flat 3 in Barrie house and | would
strongly oppose this for the following reasons 1. Barrie house has is a building from 1950s and as a result of this the
impact of structural changes on the old building are not known 2. The building has faced challenges in recent times
with gas supply and heating and the inmates had to make several escalations to the landlord and even then the
issues are not fully resolved 3. The landlord is trying to build additional apartments in the parking lot and the impact
of such construction on Barrie house have also not been transparently discussed or assessed 4. There is a discussion
on move from communal heating to individual heating however how the existing communal heating will be changed
to individual heating has not been defined or discussed 5. The lift remains out of service very often and this has
caused serious inconvenience to several elderly inmates of the block Given the existing challenges faced by the
inmates on basic living conditions, increasing the stress on building with additional construction would make things
worse

| would strongly oppose the application and would implore to the council to take some actions to improve the living
conditions in the building

Regards
Suvarna
Sent from my iPhone



